
WALTON AND LEES HILL CofE PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 

MEETING 01/03/2021 

MINUTES  

1. The PTA meeting was held via zoom.  Apologies were received from Gill, Sally, Anne 

and Rona.   

2. The minutes from the last meeting were agreed and there were no matters arising to 

discuss.  The minute book is going to be left at school at some point to be signed by 

Fiona Ritson to keep it up to date. 

3. Treasurer’s Report – The bank balance is an extremely healthy £5384.98p which is 

fantastic considering that we have not been able to hold any fundraising events. 

4. Upcoming Events – Easter – Mrs Stobbart and Mrs Rooney are going to put together 

a few Easter treats for the children and are hoping to hold an outdoor, socially 

distanced Easter Event.  Details to follow when finalised.  The PTA suggested school 

sending Easter cards to members of the community after the Harvest gifts were so 

popular and appreciated.   

5. Termly fundraisers – We discussed setting up a 100 club as a trial from April to 

August this year.  Fiona Ritson used the PTA organisation templates to produce a 

membership form and rules.  There is also a standing order mandate form available 

which we can use.  We decided to offer that from September 2021 if the 100 club is a 

success. 

6. School Wish List – The topic for Summer 1 term is ‘growth’.  The living eggs company 

to bring eggs and an incubator into school – The PTA agreed to pay for this, some 

Easter treats and stock for the school shop. 

7. A.O.B –  Mrs Stobbart thanked all parents for their continued support towards 

school and their own children during the challenge of remote learning.  

8. Date of next meeting – Monday 17th May 7.30pm via Zoom. 


